
The recruiting of hundreds of thousands of temporary workers for the 2020 Census is now underway.  On 

October 22 and 24, 2019, the U.S. Census Bureau is recruiting people to assist with the 2020 Census count.   

This is your opportunity to learn more about the jobs so you can earn some extra income while helping your 

community.   Census Takers will knock on doors to follow up with households who have not responded to the 

census questionnaire.  

 

Applicants can qualify for both field and office positions (certain locations).   The pay rate for field positions will be 

$14.00 per hour, plus mileage expenses.  Visit 2020census/jobs for more information.  For assistance to apply, 

please attend one of the following dates at the International Falls Public Library, 750 4th St., International Falls, 

MN:   

 

               CENSUS RECRUITING EVENTS 

4:00 to 8:00 P.M. Tuesday  October 22, 2019 

Noon to 4:00 P.M. Thursday  October 24, 2019 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you.  Please help our community get a complete and accurate 2020 Census count! 

 


